
CARDIFF PUBLIC SCHOOL 

HENNY PENNY HATCHING PROGRAM 

 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

We have booked the Henny Penny Hatching program for our K-2 children next term. (chickens arriving 

March 13th.) This will include KB KT, 1H, 1/2M and 2L. 

This program will include a clear dome hatcher, 12 eggs and 3 one day old chicks and all the necessary 

equipment for us to look after the new born chicks. 

The hatcher will be situated at school, near our classrooms so all children can view the chicks as they hatch 

and grow. 

This program will provide children with an experience which will be remembered, discussed and treasured 

for years. The program is designed to bring maximum enjoyment and it will be a wonderful opportunity to 

nurture and care for living creatures, whilst studying their life cycle. 

The cost of this program will be $2.50 per student. We hope all children will be able to participate in this 

wonderful experience. 

Money and permission note needs to be in a clearly labelled envelope with child’s name, class, Henny  

Penny Hatchings and returned to your classroom teacher no later than Friday 

3rd March. 

 

Thank you for your support 

Early Stage 1 and Stage 1 Teachers. 

 

M. Kyrwood 

 

Principal 

. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

HENNY PENNY HATCHINGS PERMISSION NOTE 

Please return to your classroom teacher by Friday 3rd March. 

 

I give my child……………………………………. of class……………….. permission to participate in the 

Henny Penny Hatchings Program 

I have enclosed $2.50 as payment. 

Parent/caregiver signature…………………………………………………………………………………….. 


